Wolverhampton Student Scout and Guide Organisation’s Club report:
Summer 2014

Wolverhampton SSAGO was created this year after the decision to demise the Network
Society. This was partly due to the small numbers of members from the university itself so
by including guides into the society, hopefully it will increase numbers. Other changes to the
society include a necker colour change to a lime green background with a purple border,
which are also the colours of our Student Union.

We only have 12 members from the university in the society and are looking to increase that
number in the upcoming year.

We are currently setting up links with the local Scout and Guide district commissioners to
help advertise the society and hopefully be more involved with the local community.

Our main aims for the upcoming year are to increase members mainly by recruiting lots of
new Freshers to the society. We hope to be able to create lots of socials and aim to have a
varied but enjoyable program with links to the local community.



